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October 2024

MEET THE TEAM
Tom K. Executive Director
Jarred G. Assistant Executive Director
Rose C. Resident Care Director
Nancy B. Beechwood Resident Care Director
Ranilla J. Engagement Director
Tabitha J. Marketing Director
Mark C. Culinary Director
Brian A. Facilities Director

Breast Cancer Awareness month is to help raise awareness of
breast cancer, educate the public about its symptoms and
prevention, and fund research into its causes, treatments, and
cure. It’s the most common type of cancer in women: it
accounts for one of every three diagnoses in the United States.
Please wear pink ribbons to support current patients, survivors,
and lost loved ones.

Message From Our Executive Director -
Tom Karnes

The last two to three weeks in October (and,
occasionally, the first week of November) are normally
the only time of the year during which all of the Big
Four major professional sports leagues in the U.S. and
Canada schedule games: the National Basketball
Association begins its preseason and about two weeks
later starts the regular season; the National Hockey
League is about one month into its regular season; the
National Football League is about halfway through its
regular season, and Major League Baseball is in its
postseason with the League Championship Series and
World Series. To date, there have been 30 occasions in
which all four leagues played games on the same day
(An occurrence popularly termed a sports equinox.),
with the most recent of these having taken place on
October 30, 2023.
If you are a sports fan, this will be an exciting month
for you! Enjoy!



Domestic Violence Awareness Month
(DVAM) is held throughout the month of
October as a way to bring advocates
across the nation together to end domestic
violence. Communities and advocacy
organizations across the country will
connect with one another in a true sense
of unity to end domestic violence for good.

Resident Resources:
PACE- (617) 533-2400

Metro Cab- (617) 782-5500
[Vouchers]

Boston Cab- (617) 536-5010
[Vouchers]

Bay State Cab- (617) 566-5000
The Ride- (844) 427-7433

Hair Salon- Open Tues. & Fri.
10:30am–4:00pm

PH Store- Open Mon.-Thurs.
9am–1pm (located at the front

desk)

Oktoberfest is the world’s
largest Volksfest, featuring a beer
festival and a travelling carnival,
and is held annually in Munich,
Bavaria, from mid- or
late-September to the first
Sunday in October, with more
than six million international
and national visitors attending
the event.

Residents enjoying sensory activities,
making Home Fragrance Potpourri and
tasting a variety of chocolates

Staff and Residents gathering to honor the
lives lost during 9/11, with a reading of the
Secretary of Defense’s speech from 2021

Baking up some fun with Residents!

Residents and Staff joining in a monthly
celebration for their birthdays!

PH Resident introduced our new Sales &
Marketing Director, Tabitha Jones, to the
Operation Peace Senior Center where he
attends a few times per week. As always,
he shared with 15-plus visitors, information
about the Providence House, while
Tabitha provided all with mugs and a
delicious treat!

Residents engage in relays around the
courtyard for Veterans Day.

Residents love when Suzie’s Trunk show
comes to town: UNLIMITED JEWELERY
AND CLOTHES!



Treating staff to lunch in thanks of their
hard work and dedication in honor of
Assisted Living Week!

Residents love gifting their creations to
staff!

Celebrating a very special 96th birthday!

BINGO! BINGO! Who’s gonna win!?

Fun doesn’t stop in Beechwood! We paint,
knit, and more!

BW residents love making music and
playing in the sun!

Residents enjoying Saturday Mass with
Father Mark and BC volunteers

Board
A Message From the

GOOD FRIENDS MAKE
GREAT NEIGHBORS:
RESIDENT REFERRAL

PROGRAM
Imagine how nice it would be to
have some of your friends living

here with you at Providence
House. I am sure you have

already mentioned to friends
how happy you are here in your
new home! A personal referral is
the best and most effective way

to promote and advertise
Providence House. Providence

House residents will receive
$3,000 as a thank you for each

referral made resulting in a
signed residency agreement.

Please see Tabitha Jones if you
have any questions.

Tabitha Jones, Marketing
Director

Providence House Assisted
Living

617-731-0505, ext. 203

Resident

Meeting

The monthly Resident
Meeting is scheduled on
Tuesday, September 24th, 2024,
at 2:30 PM in the Dining Room.
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